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COMMUNICATION RE:
FILING OF 2006-2007 PROPOSED BUDGET

TO THE MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION:

This is to advise that in compliance with the statues of the State of lllinois, the Chicago Board of
Education has prepared in tentative form the School Budget for the 2006-2007 Fiscal Year and that five (5)
copies thereof will be on file in the Office of the Board on June 12, 2006.

Further, the Office of Management and Budget will hold three (3) public hearings on the Budget in
tentative form on Tuesday, June 20, 2006, on Wednesday, June 21, 2006 and on Thursday, June 22, 2006
beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the following locations in the City of Chicago, Illinois. Registration will be held
from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. The Secretary of the Chicago Board of Education will publish notice of these
hearings in a newspaper having general circulation in the City of Chicago.

Tuesday, June 20, 2006 Wednesday, June 21, 2006 Thursday, June 22, 2006
Lincoln Park High School Finkl Elementary Harlan Community Academy
2001 N. Orchard 2332 S. Western 9652 S. Michigan

7:00 p.m. 7:00 p.m. 7:00 p.m.

Registration: 6:00 p.m. to Registration: 6:00 p.m. to Registration: 6:00 p.m. to
7:00 p.m. 7:00 p.m. 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sotile A Mella—

Estela G. Beltran
Secretary





